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2 Playfair Street, Caversham, Dunedin 

Phone 03 4877641          

Email: hear.dn@xtra.co.nz      

www.dunedin.hearing.org.nz        

Office hours 9am — 1pm Monday to Thursday 

October 2016 

A branch of Hearing New Zealand 



 HELLO FROM THE OFFICE 

We have our annual Christmas dinner on Tuesday 6th             

December.  This will be held at Mitchells Tavern but this time 

we have booked the private dining area.  Gillian Adams, Health 

& Disability Advocate will be the guest speaker.  Gillian will be 

explaining about her job and how she can be of service to our 

members.  She will be giving out some useful handouts. Give 

the office a call to put your name down for this. 

If you are needing your hearing aids checked or cleaned please 

remember to make an appointment first to ensure we are  

available to assist. 

We will be closed for the Christmas break from Thursday      

22nd December until Monday 30th January so if you are      

needing supplies of batteries over the Christmas break, call in 

and see us before then so you don’t run out. 

Paula & Dolina 

Introducing our new Field       
Officer Dolina Lee  

It’s hard to believe that I have been   

working at Hearing Support Otago for 

over a month.  The time has gone so fast, 

there has been so much to learn.  It has 

been great to meet a few of you as you 

come into the office.  I have enjoyed    

getting to know the group at our Lip    

Reading Class .  I would recommend that 

if you are not busy on Tuesday mornings 

that you come along and join our group as 

we practice our lip reading skills.  I am 

looking forward to meeting more of you at 

the Support Group that is coming up fast. 

A little bit about me.  I am married to Brian 

and we have three grown up sons, one 

lives here in Dunedin with his wife, one is 

living in Wellington and one is currently 

living in Canberra, Australia.  Can you 

guess where I go for my holidays at the 

moment?  I have lived all over New     

Zealand from Winton to Auckland and 

have lived in Dunedin for the last 18 

years, so I am almost a local.  My         

interests are reading, travel and craft 

work.  I also love learning about language 

and have learnt a few in the past (not that 

I can remember much).  My latest        

language is New Zealand Sign Language 

and it is fun learning to communicate in a 

new way. 

I do have a moderate hearing loss and 

wear hearing aids, so it is interesting for 

me to hear your stories about how you 

manage.  I hope that my experience 

makes me a little more empathetic to the 

effects that hearing loss can have on a 

person and I look forward to working with 

you as well as taking our message about 

caring for your ears into the community. 

PRESIDENTS MESSAGE Hello to everyone and welcome to 

spring. Isn’t it lovely to see the spring flowers out again with all 
their lovely perfume. It just smells divine. This is a wee update to 
let you know what your committee is up to. 

Under the heading of marketing, we are arranging to have an  
advertisement placed on the back of a bus, so in about two 
months you should see it (hopefully) when you are out and about 
in town. This is to get the Hearing Support name out there in the 
community and to advise people of what we do, as not many 
people know we exist and we would like to change that. 

We are also going to have a mini street day on Friday November 
18th. We would be grateful if you could let us know of anyone 
that could help. It would just be for an hour at a time and we will 
have a seat available so they don’t have to stand. Locations are 
Gardens New World, Meridian, The Warehouse and the Dunedin 
Public Library. Please ring the Hearing Support rooms if you or a 
friend can help. 

Committee members will be at the Farmers Market again soon-
with a raffle and information on hearing loss. Don’t forget we also 
offer free hearing tests at the rooms for those who would like to 
take advantage. Some of you have taken up this offer and we 
would like to encourage more of you to do so as well. 

The Dangerous Decibels program is going to be presented in    
Kindergartens and Preschools in the near future and we are    
looking forward to a successful outcome. 

We are continually seeking grant monies to provide our Rest 
Home and Dangerous Decibel programs free of charge. If anyone 
knows of any organisation that provides grants which we can  
apply to, please notify Paula in the office. 

Regards Raewyn, your President  



 Suits people who usually talk to one or two people at a time     

(for example at home or in a quiet setting) 

 Suits people who have a quiet lifestyle 

 May not be suitable for all types of hearing loss 

 May not be as helpful as higher-range models in demanding or 

complex listening situations 

BASIC 

MID-RANGE 

HIGH RANGE 

 Suits people who are active and encounter difficult listening   

conditions more often (for example, in small groups or where 

there is a low level of background noise, such as in a church) 

 May not provide benefits in all listening environments 

Should I buy basic 

hearing aids or do 

I need something 

slightly better ?  

 Suits people who have specific or complex hearing needs or who 

need to hear very well in challenging listening situations (for    

example, interacting with large groups where there is regular or 

disruptive background noise) 

 They are a more expensive option and could provide more      

features than are needed.                 

                                                            Taken from the Ministry of Health  

                                                                                            Guide to Hearing Aids booklet 



We offer a free clean and check service for 

your hearing aids if you are a member.  For 

non members itôs a gold coin donation.  

Additional services such as tubing may 

cost extra. Appointments necessary. 

OCTOBER SUPPORT 

GROUP will be held on the 

27th October from 10.30am. 

This will be an opportunity to 

meet our new Field Officer.   

Dolina is really to looking    

forward to meeting our      

members so come along for a 

cuppa, cake and a chat. 

If you canôt get in to see us, we 

can post your batteries to you.   

Send us an email 

hear.dn@xtra.co.nz or phone 

us 4877641 to arrange for your 

batteries to be sent.  There is a 

small charge for postage. 

LIPREADING CLASSES 

Tuesday mornings     

during school term time    

10.30am to 11.30am 

Classes are $15 per 

term.  

STREET DAY Volunteers required 

We are holding a street day on Friday 18th November                

and are in need of volunteers to assist.  If you have                            

1-2 hours free and would like to help please let us 

know.  Thank you 

Many hearing disorders result from the 
death of inner ear hair cells. As such, it's 
not surprising for physicians to some-
times think: Wouldn't it be wonderful if we 
could cure hearing and balance disorders 

by putting a drug in the ear? 

Birds regenerate the inner ear hair cells 
that are lost due to excessive noise       
exposure or ototoxic therapeutic drug 
treatments. Although a drug that could       
stimulate humans to regenerate inner ear 
hair cells is still years away, drugs that 
can prevent hearing loss are much closer 
to reality. This is not a novel idea, but a 
new company developed a different       
approach and is preparing to test a new 

drug in patients. 

Article from the Online Hearing Journal 

Tinnitus is a fairly prevalent 

hearing disorder, affecting 12 

to 30 percent of the general       

population  But only a minority 

of these people report bother-

some or distressing tinnitus. In 

the U.S, about 50 million     

people report to have tinnitus, 

but only 20 million seek      

medical treatment and 2       

million experience day-to-day 

debilitation.  

Article from the Online Hearing Journal 

I recently decided to sell my vacuum cleaner as all it 

was doing was gathering dust.  

A dog has an owner. A cat has staff 

The only thing I hate more than having a dirty house 

is cleaning.  


